
Now that we are asking you to work from home, much of this is involving 

using the internet.  

As always, we want to keep you as safe as possible when using the internet 

and these online safety rules are to help to 

If you see anything that makes you feel un-

comfortable online, if someone asks you some-

thing,  tries to speak to you or meet you or you 

are worried about anything at all that has hap-

pened online, then it is very important that 

you tell a trusted adult straight away.  

These sites are also very useful for helping 

with matters regarding online safety: 

 Childline - for support 
 UK Safer Internet Centre - to report and re-

move harmful online content 
 CEOP - for advice on making a report about 

online abuse 

It is also safe for you to ask questions or raise 

concerns with the school. Please contact the 

school during the day or ask a parent to con-

tact one of the school staff via email.  

Online behaviour  

We expect the same behaviour from you online 

as we do in school. Cyber bullying and peer to 

peer pressure are examples of unacceptable 

behaviour when you are using the internet. Our 

school values of care, build, follow, think are 

more important than ever at the moment. If you 

have been treated unkindly or seen someone 

else being treated badly, please let a trusted 

adult know straight away and notify us at school.  

https://www.childline.org.uk/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=UK_GO_S_B_BND_Grant_Childline_Information&utm_term=role_of_childline&gclsrc=aw.ds&&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIlfLRh-ez6AIVRrDtCh1N9QR2EAAYASAAEgLc-vD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://reportharmfulcontent.com/
https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/

